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Planning and Listed Building Consent Application 
for Replacement of back garden door 
 
Submitted 30 April 2023 
 
By Boaz Yariv owner of Flat 1 
48 Kentish Town Road 
London NW1 9PU 
 
 
I purchased this flat 2 years ago and am concerned by the security of the existing 
aluminium glazed door and its energy performance also. 
I request permission to replace it with a more up to date aluminium door coloured 
RAL 1011 that should blend better with the brickwork of the existing extension. 
Although the property is listed, I believe that the extension from the 70s is not part of 
the listing. The door in question is very private, at the back of the building, and the 
modification would not affect the public perception of the building in any way. 
 
I placed an order with IDS (whose door details are enclosed) and it is provisional 
upon approval of this application. I would be most grateful for permission to proceed.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Boaz Yariv 
  


